
Dear valued patients & visitors, 

Thank you for choosing One Stop Dentistry as your 

home for dental care. During these unprecedented 

times, we are closely adhering to The American 

Dental Association (ADA) and Washington State 

Department of Health’s recommended guidelines to 

prevent and protect each other from Covid-19. 

However, given the unique nature of the pandemic 

we cannot guarantee the absolute safety of anyone 

in our office from this infectious disease.  

Please do not hesitate to ask us should you have 

any concerns or would like more information.  

We sincerely appreciate your understanding in 

helping us achieve this goal and look forward to 

serving you.   

Thanks, 

 

Mostafa Norooz, DDS, PS 


